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To:   KitPackers & ResinLab Customers 
From:    Kevin Peura, VP Finance & Operations  
Subject: KitPackers / ResinLab – Standard Lead Time to Increase by 6 Weeks 
Date:  July 21, 2021 
 
Effective immediately, KitPackers and ResinLab (KPRL) will be adding 6 weeks to all 
standard lead times (since April we have been adding 3 weeks).  ResinLab bulk 
shipments (gallon, pail, and tote volumes) standard lead times will continue to only be 
increased by 1 week.  All orders will continue to be manufactured in the order they were 
received – oldest orders (based on confirmed lead time due dates) will be manufactured 
and shipped next. 
 
For the last several months, the KPRL production teams have continued to be impacted 
by increased order volumes, raw material supply chain interruptions, and capacity 
issues affected by our states low unemployment rates.  Over this period of time, 
KitPackers has continued to work hard to increase its labor pool with limited success / 
progress.  The KitPackers team is investing in additional leadership to help with training 
and Supervision – these investments will help to increase capacity. 
 
ResinLab’s supply chain issues are not over, but we are beyond the worst of it.  There are 
various raw material allocations and shortages that continue to affect production.  We 
fortunately have ample supply of resin and have caught up with batches that were 
delayed due to that outage.  Due to the continued issues with these shortages, we will 
continue to add 1 week to bulk container (gallon and larger) lead times.   
 
As soon as KPRL again meets confirmed lead times, we will reduce the additional time 
being added.   


